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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to remind you about a great educational website for your child! You have access at home through 

a username and password. Your child will already be familiar with this resource, and might be able to find some 

activities that they have tried at school. 

online.espresso.co.uk 

 

Your log in screen should look like this. 
 

 
 

Username: student70239 

 

Password: beacon 

 

When you are logged in, you need to click on the link below: 

 

 
You will then be located to a screen that should look like this. 

 
 
 

You will see 3 boxes along the top of the screen. The ‘Foundation’ section is for Reception; the ‘Key Stage 1’ 

section is for Years 1 and 2 and ‘Key Stage 2’ is for Years 3 to 6.  English and Maths are the areas that will be 

most useful for you at home, but if your child wanted to do some extra research for any of their other 

subjects, they are also reading and learning in a fun way. Remember to let us know about anything that you have 

been learning at home! Teachers may suggest specific activities to be tried at home, so please look out for 

notes on the newsletter etc., informing you which would help your child. 

 

We look forward to hearing about some super, fun home learning activities! 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Parkins  

Subject Leader for Computing 


